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UCT congratulates De Villiers on new appointment  
Health Sciences Dean appointed Rector of Stellenbosch University 

The University of Cape Town congratulates Professor Wim de Villiers on his appointment as 
the Rector of Stellenbosch University.  

UCT Vice-Chancellor Dr Max Price says: “We are of course very sad to lose Professor De 
Villiers, who took over the Deanship of UCT’s most complex faculty, Health Sciences, in July 
2013. In that short time he has been enormously effective as a leader, and his skill became 
evident to our neighbor in Stellenbosch. We trust that his appointment will help to 
strengthen the relationship among Western Cape universities. I extend my personal 
congratulations to him as well as those of the UCT community.” 
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